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Dear colleagues, 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are pleased to inform you that your 

contribution entitled: “The Story of an Ongoing Success Through Project-Based 
Learning in the Education of Gifted Students”, has been accepted as an oral 
presentation. The exact time and date of your presentation will be published in the 
conference final program. The time allocated for oral presentations is 25 minutes 
including time for discussion. 

 
All presenters must register to the Conference by the early registration date in order 

for their contribution to be included in the Conference Book of Abstract and in the final 
program. Further details concerning registration fees, accommodation and forms could be 
accessed via our website: www.icieconference.net. 
 
Notes: 

(1) Contributions of prospective participants who are not registered will not be included in 
the final program and will not  be printed in the Conference Programme Book. Payment 
methods were described in the attached file entitled: “How to Pay?”; 

(2) The ICIE has a special offer (see the attached table). The participant has three options. 
Will you please let us know, as soon as possible, which option you will take. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at (e-mail: taisir@icieparis.net ) or by telephone 
at (Tel: +49-731-50-94494 or +49-172-929-7632) if you need further information.  

We look forward to welcoming you in Ulm, Germany! 
With very best wishes and warm regards. 

Sincerely, 

 
Prof. Dr. Taisir Subhi-Yamin; 
Director; The International Centre for Innovation in Education (ICIE); 
Heilmeyersteige 93; D-89075, Ulm; Germany. 
Tél.: (+49)-172-929-7632; (+49) 731-50-94494; e-Mail: taisir@icieparis.net; taisir@yahoo.com  


